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The Village’s Music in the Plaza concert 
series returns for another night of fun 
when the band Rendition takes the stage 
at 7 p.m. Saturday, Aug. 29 at Zabrocki 
Plaza, 17375 S. Oak Park Ave. The winners 
of the 2020 Benches on the Avenue 
program will also be announced during 
the concert. 
 
Mixed with a high-energy stage show and an extensive song list, Rendition 
appeals to a wide range of audiences. From alternative to dance, country to 
rock or classic to rap, Rendition does it all! 
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, attendance will be limited to about 1,100 
people. Tickets will be available for free online on a first-come, first-served 
basis starting 10 a.m. Monday, Aug. 24. Only Tinley Park residents will be able 
to reserve tickets. 
 
In order to ensure everyone who wants tickets can get them, you will only be 
able to reserve a maximum of six (6) tickets per household. Anyone 
attempting to reserve more than the maximum will have any tickets in excess 
of six cancelled/voided. Each guest, including children and babies, must have 
a valid ticket to get in. If your group is not arriving together, please assign 
ticket numbers to the other group members to eliminate confusion when 
arriving the day of the concert. Those arriving separately must have an 
active, unscanned ticket. All unused tickets will be made available to the 
general public after 7:30 p.m. If plans change and you no longer can attend, 
please email mktg@tinleypark.org so we can make your tickets available to 
someone else. 
 
In order to adhere to the State’s COVID-19 requirements and still put on a 
fun event, concertgoers will be required to wear face coverings when moving 
about the event and in line for the event, and everyone will be asked to stay 
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in their assigned group for the duration of the event. The group number on 
your ticket will indicate in which section you will be sitting during the concert 
(these sections will be marked with orange lines and numbered signs at the 
event for your convenience). Check-in will begin at 6 p.m. at the east and 
west entrances. 
 
Those who can’t make it will be able to watch a livestream of the concert 
from the comfort of home via the Village's Facebook page. Just tune in on the 
date and time of the concert and enjoy! For more information, please visit 
TinleyPark.org/MIP. 
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